e, oanta Clara Valley San Luis Low Point

>~ ;' Waler District

Improvement Project
Public Scoping Meeting - September 2008

COMMENT CARD

Name: Address:
Title: City:
Organization: State:
E-mail: Zip Code:
Telephone No.: Fax No.:
(or simply attach business card)

Written comments must be received by close of business Wednesday, October 15, 2008, and should be sent to:
Mr. Louis Moore, Bureau of Reclamation, 2800 Cottage Way - MP 140, Sacramento, CA 95825-1898, via email
at wmoore@mp.usbr.gov, or fax to 916-978-5114. For additional information, please contact Mr. Duane Stroup,
Project Manager, at 916-978-5075, or email dstroup@mp.usbr.gov.
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